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Surabaya, August 15* 2022

Number : n21/RSMU/DIRA'lll/2022

To:

Visa Section of

EMBASSY OF Schengen Countries

Surabaya^ Indonesia

To Whom It May Concern:

Dear Sir/Madam,

With this letter, I would like to inform you that  1 am the undersigned,

Sahata PH Napitupufu, MD

: Director

Name

Position

Certify that

; Farida Moenir, MD

PassportNo. :X771267

Salary/month :Rp. 19,000.000

is our Opthalmologist- She has been working with us since May 7Wuntil now.

Will be visiting European Countries, in September 2022

All expenses during the trip will be borne by personal account, and I guarantee after the event is over, he
will be back to Indonesia.

It would be highly appreciated if you give her the necessary visa to enter your country.

Thank you very much for your kind attention and cooperation.

Name

Sincerely wiurs.

Sahata PH Napitupufu, MD

,  . Undaan Kulon 19 ●
Siuabaya 60274. Indonesia
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